
 

Concordia Lutheran School “Bringing Christ and excellence 
8500 Durand Avenue, Sturtevant, WI 53177 in academics to our children  
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EAGLE BANNER 
 

No 

 

 April 9, 2025 

 IMPORTAN T DATES 
         
   Wed. April 9 
    - Chapel Services 
   - Salisbury Steak 
 
  Thurs. April 10 
   - Corn Dog 
   - Statewide Tornado Drill 
    
   Fri. April 11 
   - Pizza 
   - Battle of  the Books, Gr. 3-5 at  
    9:15 a.m. (Gym) 
        
  Mon. April 14 
  - Crispy Chicken Wrap 
  - Open School Board Meeting 
    6 p.m. @ Faith 
 
  Tue. April 15 
  - Hot Dog Tuesday 
  - T-Shirt Tuesday 
  - $2.00 PTL PJ Day 
  - PTL Meeting & Bike Rodeo 
    4:30 p.m. 
  - Butter Braid Pick up/ 4 -5:45 p.m. 
 
   Wed. April 16 
   - Chapel Services 
   - Creamy Chicken Soup 
   - May/June Lunch Form Go Home 
  - PTL Dine and Donate – Panera 
   4- 8 p.m. 
 
  Looking Ahead…. 

 
 

Open School Board Meeting 
April 14th , 6 p.m.  

in Faith Fellowship Hall 
 

PTL Meeting & Bike Rodeo 
April 15,2025 

4:30 p.m. 
 

FOCUSING ON YOUR CHILD’S VALUE 

The Catchprase “I Am Valuable” is one we want to keep in front of the 
children. As we use emphasize this over and over our hope is that the 
students will catch on and remember it. 

Students (and adults) who know they are valuable tend to act and 
respond quite differently than those who do not recognize their value 
and worth.  

With this in mind, we hope you will take some extra time over the days 
and weeks ahead to remind your child that you value them and all the 
unique qualities God gave to them . Think about the things that you 
value about him/her and be sure to share them. 

God has chosen each one of us to use those wonderful qualities to bear 
fruit in this world. Scripture tells us, “The fruit of the Spirit is love, joy, 
peace, patience, kindness, goodness, faithfulness, gentleness, and 
self-control.”   

                                                
                                      

                                           

                                                                            

 

COME WORSHIP WITH US!  
Join friends and family from school at 
one of the worship services to 
celebrate Holy Week. 
 
Lenten Servies: 
Wednesday, 4/9 @ Holy Cross - 4 p.m. 
Wednesday, 4/9 @ Faith 7 p.m.  
Lenten supper @ Faith starts at 5:30 p.m. 
 
Saturday, 4/12 @ Faith – 4 p.m. 
Sunday, 4/13 @ Faith – 9:00 a.m. 
Sunday, 4/13 @ Holy Cross –10:00 a.m. 
 

SET APART TO SERVE..BUT WHO? 
The Concordia School Board is 
presently interviewing for the 
position of 6th grade 
homeroom/middle school language 
arts teacher. We are confident that 
God has set apart someone for this 
position of service. Do you know 
someone who has the unique gifts to 
teach middle school students and 
has expertise or the skill set to teach 
Literature, English, and Spelling? 
Please send them to us! 

mailto:office@concordialutheranschool.net
http://www.concordialutheranschool.net/


 
  

PAJAMA DAYS CONTINUE 😊 
$2 PJ days are here for the month of April! Every 
Tuesday you may wear pajamas to school for just $2 
(school dress code applies).  All the proceeds are going 
to the PTL. These funds will be used to offset the cost 
of field trips and other classroom goodies for your 
child. 

SAFETY FIRST! PLEASE NOTE… 
This week is Severe Weather Awareness Week. We 
will be addressing tornado safety with the students 
and holding an afternoon drill TOMORROW. Please 
remind your child of the importance of being silent, 
still, and in position for their safety and others.  

OPEN SCHOOL BOARD MEETING 
Parents are welcome to attend this informational 
meeting led by the Board, on Monday, April 14 at 6 
p.m. in the Fellowship Hall at Faith.  

GOING ABOVE & BEYOND  
The area of academic emphasis for the month of 
March was Math.  The following students, thus far, are 
to be commended for going above and beyond: Sienna  
Lisowski, Brody Andes, Landon Lancaster, and Ellie 
Vasey. 
 
April’s challenge is to go “above & beyond” is in 
Social Studies. Your teacher will share (or has 
provided) information on how your child can do this. 
Go for it! 

SPRING CRAFT FAIR & BAKE SALE 
The Christian Service League of Faith Lutheran Church 
will be hosting their annual Spring Craft Fair & Bake 
Sale on Saturday, April 12th from 9am – 2pm, 8500 
Durand Avenue, Sturtevant, in the school gymnasium. 
There will be a bake sale, book counter booth and our 
own church crafts in addition to other paid 
crafters/vendors. 

POSITIVE OFFICE REFFERALS 
Congratulations to the following students recently 
recognized: Parker Ortiz, Christian Rodriguez, and 
Janiylah Daniels  for letting their lights shine for Jesus 
and his people. We are so proud of your 
accomplishment! 

DOJO STORE ITEMS NEEDED 
For our final DOJO store of the year, we could use a few 
more kid-friendly items for the kids to purchase with 
their hard-earned DOJO dollars.  Your help is greatly 
appreciated. Please prayerfully consider donating. 
Thank you! 

 

SUMMER SKILLS BOOKS 
Our teachers and students have been working hard 
this school year to prepare your child for the next level 
of education. To help prevent the “summer slide” 
please consider ordering a summer skills book in your 
child’s current grade level. The extra practice over the 
summer will help build on what they have been 
studying over the course of the school year.  Order 
forms went home last week for Summer Skills Books 
(various subject areas) at $19.00 each. Please 
consider taking advantage of this opportunity. 

PTL SAVE THE DATES! 
Please save the following dates for future Dine and 
Donate opportunities to help support our PTL. All 
funds raised go to supply classroom needs and defray 
the cost of busing for field trips. 
Panera: 
Wednesday, April 16, 2025; 4 – 8 p.m. 
 
Chipotle: 
Tuesday, May 13, 2025; 4 – 8 p.m. 

KEEPING OUR FAMILIES IN PRAYER  
As part of our family, you are in our thoughts and 
prayers. We will be including you in our prayers 
throughout the year, here in school and at our 
churches. Please join us in lifting up the following 
families and their children, along with members of our 
staff, in your prayers: Shaefer (Doak, GW), Schmidt 
(Jameson, Quinn), Seymour (Ariana), and Shaw 
(Payton, Rich, Rowena).  

CHAPEL OFFERINGS 
“Gym Floor Fund” is our chapel offering project 
for the months of March and April. Our chapel 
offerings this week were $99.00 bringing our grand 
total to $490.00. Our goal for this project is $1000.00 
let’s see if we can meet and exceed our goal! Thank 
you for generosity and supporting this at 
home project!  

TODAY’S VERSE TO REMEMBER 
“By this gospel you are saved, if you hold firmly to the 
word I preached to you. Otherwise, you have believed 
in vain” 

                                                      ~ 1 Corinthians 15:2 

THOUGHT FOR THE DAY 
“Hope sees the invisible, feels the intangible, and 
achieves the impossible.” 
      ~ Charles Caleb Colton 

 
Our Mission at Concordia: Bringing Christ and 
excellence in academics to our children for life and 
forever.  



  
ATHLETICS NEWS & NOTES 
 
TRACK UPDATE Due to insufficient students to field a 
track team this year, it will be necessary to cancel our 
participation in this sport at the upcoming meets. We 
will be looking for an individual interest in assisting us 
with building a team for the 2025-26. If you have 
interest or know someone who might, please contact 
Mrs. Klein or Mrs. Holst. Thank you! 
 
Sports Banquet Save the Date: 
The banquet this year will be on Monday, May 12th - 
right here at Concordia Lutheran School. We will be 
celebrating all our student athletes and coaches for 
their hard work and dedication. More details to come. 
 
 

RACINE LUTHERAN HIGH NEWS FOR YOU! 

 
Upcoming Events: 
 
Saturday April 12th  –  
Grade School Academic Bowl  
8:30 a.m. – 1 p.m. 

 
Friday May 9th  –  
Spring Band Concert  
7 p.m. – 9 p.m. 
 
 
 

 


